
   Pott Shrigley 

   Church School              
 

  

Shrigley Road, Pott Shrigley, Cheshire  

SK10 5RT  

Tel: 01625 573260 

e-mail: admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Anne-Marie Willis 

 
      

 

Dear parents, 
 

Another busy week in school and the children as always have shone like the stars 
they are. 

 
We have been singing a great deal this week as we prepare for our nativity and 

christmas performances.  The children really enjoy the musical element of the 

curriculum and it is a joy to watch them as they perfect their own and group 
performances.   

 
This year we will be celebrating a music event – Sing the Christmas Story at St 

Michael's and All Angels Church, Market Place, Macclesfield, SK10 1DY on Monday 
11th December. The whole school is invloved in this special celebration and we are 

able to invite up to three visitors per child to attend the event at 10.30am It would 
be wonderful to have as many parents and families at this event as possible, please 

do let us know if you can attend. 
 

The second event our children are preparing for is the annual Nativity on Tuesday 
19th December at St. Christopher’s Church – children will be required to be dropped 

off at school for 5.45pm whilst parents take their seats in Church for a 6.30pm start.   
The children are very excited and have been very busy learning their parts and the 

music.   
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Today we celebrated Children in Need and all the 

children came to school wearing odd socks, I am 
sure you will agree they look amazing! 

In worship we talked about the important work 
the Children in Need charity carry out and how 

we can help.  As always, the children were 
thoughtful, giving and reflective in their answers 

and really considered the impact we can have on 
the children this charity supports. If you forgot 

to bring in your £1 don’t worry, you can still do 
so until Tuesday next week when Mrs Paton will 

submit to Children in Need. 
                

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

May I also take this opportunity to mention our own school charity – Pott PTA.  This 
is a group of parents that enables our school to provide many opportunities and 

resources that, without their efforts, we simply wouldn’t be able to provide – from 
music lessons to atlases, maths resources and reading scheme books the list is 

almost endless! 

We are very keen to grow the numbers of helpers for this essential group and have a 
meeting on Thursday 23rd November at 3.20pm – please do come along if you can.  

Any help is very much appreciated and will really add to our busy team. We will be 
holing two non-uniform days in the coming weeks in exchange for raffle items – 

Wednesday 22nd November in exchange for red items for the Red Christmas 
hamper and Wednesday 29th November in exchange for green items for the 

Green Christmas hamper.  
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Finally, our merit winners this week. 
 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Hugo Laela Arlo 

 

 
Well done to you all and thank you for shining so bright and inspiring others this 

week - we are very proud of you all. 
 

As always, thank you for your support and encouragement as we grow together as a 
school and community. 

 
 

 
Kind regards 

Mrs Willis 

 
 

Diary Dates:  
 
Sunday 19th November  -  Family Service at St. Christopher’s Church  
 
Tuesday 21st November   -  PE 

After School Sports Club 
 

Wednesday 22nd November  - Non-Uniform Day in exchange for red item for a Christmas hamper 
After School Dance Club   

 
Thursday 23rd November  -  Swimming Years 2-6  
     Lego Club 
 
Friday 24th November   -  Years Reception - 2: Friday uniform  

-   Years 3-6 - PE Kit / Friday uniform for Small Schools Cross Country 
Tournament NO FOREST SCHOOL 
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